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Some photos of our learning Some photos of our learning 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy term we have had! 

 

The class are reading and learning around 

James and the Giant Peach in English and 

in drama. The class are very lucky to have 

Becki from the Corn Exchange to come in 

and lead a performance.  

 

The class have enjoyed weekly visits to the 

woodland area in school and have 

participated in many activities from 

making clay faces using woodland bits 

collected from Snelsmore Common to 

designing and making a bug hotel.  

 

We have had many off site visits to 

Donnington Castle, Hermitage woods, 

Snelsmore Common and Greenham 

Common. During these times we have 

looked for mini beasts, collected bits for 

nature activities, taken in the beauty of 

nature, made dens from the natural 

pieces found in a woodland and drawn a 

chosen view from the hill at Donnington.  

 

In PE this term we have focused on 

rounder’s (when not raining too hard, 

tennis, basketball and introduced a new 

sport; fencing.  

 
  

Dates and events; 

 

Half Term: 31st May – 4th June 

Last day of the school year: 20th July 
 


